
 

 
PNA BURSARIES 

HORATIO CONGRESS 
MALMÖ SWEDEN 

15-16 May 2024  
CALL FOR THOSE WISHING TO ATTEND 

Closing date 
1ST FEBRUARY 2024 12 MID DAY  

Dear Colleagues,  

Further to our previous e mail the PNA will continue its sponsorship of 
Members to attend the Horatio European Congress organised by Horatio 
and the Swedish Psychiatric Nurses, having done so previously for events 
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in Lisbon, Malta, Istanbul, Stockholm, Prague, Faroe Islands, and 
Copenhagen. 

The PNA in supporting this Congress are pleased to confirm a number of 
bursaries which will be offered by lottery to Presenters of Papers, Officer 
Board, Members, Branch Officers and Members. 

This year’s bursaries will be worth approximately €1200.This Bursary is 
based on the combined cost of the Congress Fees, Flights and 
Accommodation. 

This is the call for those WISHING TO ATTEND 

https://horatio2024.se/ 

Notice of the Congress and the Bursaries is now also on the Website. I 

am now to advise that the Draw for the Bursaries will take place the First 

week of February. 

It is essential that members who are interested in attending the Congress 

submit their names, before the closing date of February 1st by 12 Midday to 

Paula Gannon by E MAIL ONLY to pgannon@pna.ie stating you wish 

to attend. 
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